
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

New Cut Engineering Works 

 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

Mariners and leisure users are to be informed that engineering works will commence on 6th January 2025. 

These works will be carried out over a 3-month period in the Ipswich New Cut. 

The works being conducted are: - 

1. Installation of a steel sheet pile toe wall 
2. Concrete infill behind the new sheet pile wall 

3. Repairs to and maintenance of existing quay wall. 

Piling will take place for approximately 20 days. 

These works will be carried out under marine licence: - L/2024/00468/1 

Mariners requiring more information should contact ONS on VHF Ch68.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Divisional Deputy Harbour Master East Anglia 

17 December 2024 
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